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 ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE 
 

To: Public Service Commission of Utah 

 

From: Division of Public Utilities 

  Chris Parker, Director 

 Energy Section 

  Artie Powell, Manager 

  Abdinasir Abdulle, Utility Analyst 

 

Date: October 23, 2017 

 

Re: Docket 03-035-14 – Quarterly Compliance Filing – 2017.Q2 Avoided Cost Input 

Changes. Docket 17-035-37 – 2017.Q2 Avoided Cost Input Changes Quarterly 

Compliance Filing. 

 

 

On October 2, 2017, Rocky Mountain Power (“Company”) filed with the Commission its 2nd 

Quarter Avoided Cost Changes. On October 2, 2017 the Commission asked the Division to 

provide comments by November 1, 2017. On October 4, 2017, the Commission issued a 

Supplemental Action Request modifying the Division’s response date to October 23, 2017.  

The Division is requesting that the Commission extend the due date of the Division’s response to 

the supplemental action request to October 30, 2017.  This will allow the Division adequate time 

to make the proper review and recommendations.       

CC: Jana Saba, RMP 

 Michele, Beck, OCS 

 

 


